
SYTCHAMPTON ENDOWED PRIMARY SCHOOL - PARENT TEACHERS ASSOCIATION 

Planning meeting 

 

November 11th 2016 

 

The meeting, held at School was called to order by Debbie Holbeche at 8:50am. 

 

In Attendance: - Debbie Holbeche (Chair), Rebecca Collett, Lydia Gardner, Claire Stoodley, Beth 
Houston  

Apologies: – Caroline Mockford, Penny Mason, Claire Allport, Penny Gould, Ann Haughty, Claire 
Kneebone, Felicity Marshall, Mrs S Williams  

Halloween Disco: 

The disco was a great success with approximately 70 children attending. £325 was raised?? Including 
a £50 donation! 

There are plenty of crisps left over as well as some chocolates which can be used at film night. 

Film Night:  17th November 3 – 5pm : 

The children have voted for ‘Zootropolis’ or ‘The Secret life of Pets’. Flyer has been sent out to 
parents in book bags. Volunteers still needed. 

Christmas Fayre: 

DH has ordered the raffle tickets. CS has written to local companies requesting donations. A 
donation of a Vacuum cleaner has been received, The Kings Arms will provide a Meal for 2 and RC 
will donate her voucher from ‘The Leaking Well’. LG suggested contacting OGL which CS will follow 
up. 

CA will do a flyer to advertise. 

Stalls this year will include: 

Temple Spa 

Jumping Clay 

Sand Art 

Osbourne Books 

Love to Sew 

Christmas filled cups 

Tombola 

Pennie Gould 

Lydia Gardner – Decoupage / Art & Craft 

Kate Pullen (Imogen in reception’s Mum) – 
Clay stars to glitter plus knitted animals and 
sweets. 

CK to do Cake plates 

 

 



Tea and Cakes will be in Wacky Club classroom. Stalls in Ospreys Classroom and Hall. 

Friday 25th November will be a non-uniform day in return for a tombola prize donation. 

Christmas Party – Thursday 16th December: 

DH will get selection boxes nearer the time for Santa to give out. CM has agreed to be the Elf again 
this year!  

Letters from Santa: 

LG will forward email to Mrs Bishop to send out to all parents. Parents can then return their form to 
LG via email if they wish to take part.  

AOB: 

Look into ‘School of the Year’ for supermarkets to see if it is an option. 

DH has leaflets from Northbrook, which will be distributed next week. 

 

 Meeting closed. 

Next meeting will be held on Friday 25th November at 8.50am at School to finalise plans for 
Christmas Fayre. 


